
 
Provision of Streetlighting Coloumn at County Street Hollinwood 
 

The end of County Street Hollinwood currently does not have street lighting. This location is 
dark and often suffers from anti-social behaviour. The location could be significantly improved 
by the fitting of a street lighting coloumn. The District Coordinator has made enquiries and 
has been advised that funding to supply and fit the coloumn is available from existing Council 
Budgets (£1.500) There will however be a cost of £1044 to supply electric and provide 
maintenance for s period of 12 years. 

The District Partnership is asked to agree funding of £1044 

 
 
 


